
DON’T PUNISH PAIN RALLY 
Saturday, April 7th 9 AM-11 AM 

State Capitol, south steps 10th and L street  Sacramento, California 95814 

Contact info: Don’t Punish Pain Rally group on Facebook or 
Dontpunishpain@gmail.com 

 

 

 
In 2016, the CDC implemented guidelines to address the illicit Fentanyl/Heroin 
overdosing epidemic. Due to the OVERCORRECTED guidelines, many primary 
care physicians, pain management doctors, pharmacies, and even hospitals, 

have been forced to abandon the chronically ill community. 
 

WHO ARE WE? 
Our community includes people who suffer from painful, incurable, and often 

invisible illnesses.  We represent millions in our country who battle a wide 
range of severe diseases and painful conditions. 

  

WHY RALLY? 
This rally will give us a united voice, and hopefully gain nationwide media 

coverage. 
 

DOES THIS ISSUE AFFECT YOU? 
YES!!  The DEA drastically reduced the production of IV pain medication, which 

has already created a shortage. 
 


